Publix.

Dear Community Partner:

We recently shared the exciting news that Publix is moving to an online system for all requests. The time is almost here!

Starting next Monday, July 3, all requests for Publix gift cards, grants, program ads, and sponsorships will move to our online system which can be accessed through the Publix website at http://corporate.publix.com/community/requests. The new process will require organizations and volunteers to register prior to making a request. We are very excited to provide this tool to our community partners.

As a Chamber partner, your organization has been preregistered in our new system. In order to receive your temporary password that will allow you to log into our system, we ask that you contact your divisional media and community relations office:

Dwaine Stevens

Publix Super Markets, Inc.

Media & Community Relations of the Jacksonville Division

x Colaine Aferens

P.O. Box 2226-F

Jacksonville FL 32231

Phone: (904) 781-8600 Ext. 37910 or E-mail: JacksonvilleMCR@publix.com

Chamber invoices and requests for support of an event, will be submitted, reviewed and processed online.

If you are in need of additional assistance, please contact us at 863-688-1188 ext. 54276, or email us at CharitableDonationsHelp@publix.com. Our hours of operation are Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. EST.

We are committed to looking for ways to better serve our community partners. Thank you for thinking of Publix, and best wishes to you and your organization.

Regards,